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18™ December 2015 - Weekly Newsletter

Thank you!

To all our parents and friends for being so
supportive over the last term. You have generously
donated to all of our charitable fundraising efforts
and attended a wide range of activities in the
school. Please visit our website to see photographs

of some of these events.

We held a special Christingle service led by
children from Classes 5 and 6 on Thursday
afternoon. It was beautiful. Thank you to Mrs
Harnaman for leading the service.

Merry Christmas to
you all from
Cockton Hill Infants’ School

Congratulations to this week’s achievers:

To all the children for an excellent term’s work — it has
been a long and very busy term and we have achieved
so much! Have a lovely Christmas break and we will all
come back in January refreshed and ready for a new

term.




